
Aloha Kona Pacific Families,

What an incredible week we’ve had! It’s been a joy seeing our students engage in such exciting
and enriching activities. Here’s a recap of this week’s highlights and a look ahead at what’s
coming up.

Highlights From This Week

Schoolwide Field Trip to Aloha Theater
Our entire school participated in a memorable field trip to the Aloha Theater to watch The Great
Race, performed by the Honolulu Theatre Company. The performance captivated everyone and
sparked some great post-show discussions.

2/3 Class Visit to Big Island Bees
Our 2/3 students had a buzz-worthy adventure visiting Big Island Bees! They learned about the
importance of bees in our ecosystem and got a close look at the honey-making process. It was
a sweet and educational experience!

Aloha Tickets & Ambassadors
Students are earning Aloha tickets for demonstrating values of responsibility, kindness, and
safety. Weekly drawings recognize winners as our Aloha Values Ambassadors. Congratulations
to this week’s winners, Liliana from first grade and Eli from ⅔ combo class, for dedication to
these values!

Looking Ahead

Middle School Trip to Waikoloa Dry Forest
Next week, our middle schoolers will venture to Waikoloa Dry Forest, where they’ll explore a
unique Hawaiian ecosystem and learn about ongoing conservation efforts. This will be a great
opportunity to connect with nature and understand the importance of protecting our
environment.

Mahalo for Your Support!
We’re grateful for your continued support in making these experiences possible for our students.
Stay tuned for more updates on our learning adventures next week!



A message from the Kona Pacific 'Ohana Association

We had a very successful Read A Thon fundraiser in October and are grateful for everyone's
hard work, both in reading and in donations. We had strong participation this year from our
keiki's families and friends and want to extend a heart-felt mahalo nui loa to you all! We
collectively raised $5,736.00 for our teachers to use for the enhancement of their classroom
learning experience. Every single bit of this helps, and we know the teachers are thrilled!
Thanks to you all for such a wonderful event!

A message from the Agricultural Committee

Get ready to roll up your sleeves and help bring our school pumpkin patch to life! Join us on
Saturday, November 23rd, from 9:00 to 12:00, as we clear and prep the space for planting.
We’ll be tackling the cane grass and laying down weed mat to set the stage for a beautiful
harvest.

What to Bring:

● Long pants, long sleeves, and closed-toe shoes (we’ll be getting into the thick of it!)
● Lots of energy and smiles!

We’ll provide refreshments to keep everyone fueled and ready! Let’s make this a fun,
community effort. Hope to see you there!

Lunch Menu for the Week of November 18th

● Monday 11/18: Chicken Wings w/Rice
● Tuesday, 11/19: Orange Chicken w/Rice
● Wednesday, 11/20: Spaghetti w/Meat Sauce
● Thursday, 11/21: Cheeseburger w/Tater Tots
● Friday, 11/22: Chicken Tenders w/Rice

Reminders

● Enrollment Referrals: Kona Pacific is still enrolling for this school year, and we
appreciate referrals. Families who refer a new student resulting in enrollment will
receive school credit. Visit kppcs.org/enrollment to enroll today.

● Pick-Up: On Wednesdays, Kindergarten dismissal will begin at 12:45 PM. For all
other grades, please plan to arrive no earlier than 12:50 PM to help prevent
overcrowding in the parking lot. Thank you for your cooperation!

Upcoming Events

● November 22nd: Middle School Waikoloa Dry Forest Field Trip
● November 27-29th: Thanksgiving Break

http://kppcs.org/enrollment


Thank you for being a part of the Kona Pacific community!

Executive Director,

Amber Herres


